17t April 2023
Dear Parent/ Carer,

Re: Additional Class Charts features

Croeso ndl! Welcome back to the Summer Term! Thank you again to all parents and carers who have
completed their registration set-up and have accessed their son/daughter’s Class Charts account. By
signing in as either a ‘student’ or ‘parent’ via the online web page (www.classcharts.com) or the app
you can keep up to date with school news and view a variety of learner behaviours and events that
allow you to monitor your child’s progress in and attitudes to learning at Morriston.

If you are having difficulty accessing Class Charts or are concerned that the email address we have registered
may be out of date or has recently changed, please contact Morriston@hwbecymru.net.

This term we will be activating additional features and ‘push notifications’ including parent/carer and
pupil access to:

e parent and pupil announcements

e attendance information

* punctuality to lessons

e the wellbeing ‘check-in’ feature

¢ and any recorded negative behaviour/ learning points.

We hope the addition of Class Charts announcements will improve communications, allowing instant
access to notices from teachers, form tutors, progress leaders and the Senior Team.

Information about our school's Ethes for Learning and how we are recognising, encouraging, rewarding
and reporting on pupils’ attitudes to learning is available via our website:
https://morristoncomp.co.ulk/ethos-for-learning/. If you have any comments or would like to discuss
our approach in greater detail, please do get in touch! You can contact me directly via email -
Williams$S | 44@hwbcymru.net.

Cofion gorau/ All best wishes,

Dr Samuel L Williams DProf (EdD) FCCT
Pennaeth Cynorthwyol | Assistant Headteacher (Learning and Teaching)



